
Happy 50th Anniversary!
Today, County Boards of Developmental Disabilities in Ohio celebrate
50 years of services.  We were established on October 25, 1967. 
Special thanks to all the parents and family members who had the
foresight to establish locally based Boards to provide these services. 
While much progress has been made over these past 50 years, we
still have many opportunities for continued growth.  Thanks also to all
the staff, providers, volunteers and the citizens of Franklin County who
have played such an important role in our development.  Happy 50th
Anniversary! 
 
October Board Meeting
The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities will have their
next monthly meeting on Thursday, October 26, beginning at 5:00pm. 
The meeting will be held at 2879 Johnstown Road and is open to the
public.
 
Trick or Suites
The Autism Society of Central Ohio will have Trick or "Suites" on
Thursday, October 26 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. at the Embassy Suites
Dublin, 5100 Upper Metro Place.  The fun and safe environment for
individuals of all ages with special needs and their families will include
goody bags, trick or treat booths, games/crafts and a photo room. 
The event is free and requires advance registration at
www.autismcentralohio.org.   
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